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CITY COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
 

          St. Louis, Michigan  
                     September 28, 2020 
 
The special meeting of the Saint Louis City Council was called to order by Mayor James C. 
Kelly on Monday, September 28, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. via Conference Call. 
 
Council Members Present: Via Conference Call:  Mayor James C. Kelly, Roger L. Collison, 

George T. Kubin, William R. Leonard, Thomas L. Reed 
     
Council Members Absent:  None 
City Manager:   Kurt Giles 
City Clerk: Mari Anne Ryder – Via Conference Call 
Police Chief:   Richard Ramereiz 
 
Others in Attendance:  Via Conference Call: 
 
Ralph Echtinaw – St. Louis Sentinel  
 
Consider Ratification of Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) regarding COVID 19 
Pandemic Compensation to Patrol Officers. 

Manager Giles requested members ratify the MOU which has been revised from an earlier 
version in August.  This MOU includes a provision that all eligible law enforcement officers will 
receive hazard pay in the gross amount of $1,000 each less legally required deductions. Also, the 
five full-time patrol officers will receive an additional gross payment of $1,000 each dependent 
on the City’s receipt of the payroll reimbursement component of the CARES Act Grant.   

Discussion was held. 

Moved by Collison, supported by Leonard, to approve the MOU) regarding COVID 19 
Pandemic Compensation to Patrol Officers. 

Roll call 
Ayes:  Collison, Leonard, Kubin, Reed, Kelly 
Nays:  None 
Motion carried. 
 
Audience Recognition. 

Ralph Echtinaw stated he would e-mail the City Manager tomorrow for the details. 

Adjournment. 

Moved by Leonard, supported by Kubin to adjourn at 6:13 p.m. 
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Roll call 
Ayes:  Leonard, Kubin, Collision, Reed, Kelly 
Nays:  None 
Motion carried 
 

 

Mari Anne Ryder, City Clerk 

 


